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DENR DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

PENRO-PALAWAN COVID-19 UPDATE

1 message

Abby Del Mundo <gravity.check.ar@gmail.com> Wed, Jun 9, 2021 at 2:09 PM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Kindly see attached file regarding the temporary closure of PENR Office to give way to decontamination
and disinfection within the workplace.

Thank you and keep safe.
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